
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  
ANNUAL AUDIT SERVICES  
 
The Eastern Oregon Human Services Consortium is seeking proposals from qualified consultants to 
provide annual audit services. Consultants are invited to submit a proposal outlining their experience 
and qualifications in performing work directly related to the services required.  
 
Proposals will be accepted until 2:00 pm on June 15, 2024, at 3729 Klindt Dr., The Dalles, OR 97058, 
Attention: Lisa Chamness, Fiscal Administrator. There will be no formal opening. Pre-qualification of 
proposer is not required. Facsimile proposals will not be accepted. Proposals will not be accepted after 
the stated date and time. Late proposals will be returned to the vendor unopened.  Solicitation packets 
may be downloaded from www.eohsc.org or may be obtained at the address listed above or by calling 
Lisa Chamness at 541-298-2101.  
 
Eastern Oregon Human Services Consortium reserves the right (1) to reject any or all proposal not in 
compliance with the request procedures, 2) to postpone award of the contract for a period not to 
exceed ninety (90) days from date of proposal opening, (3) to waive informalities in the proposals, and 
(4) to select the proposal which appears to be in the best interest of Eastern Oregon Human Services 
Consortium 
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